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9th August 2018 

Dear All, 

To celebrate the success of the Edinburgh Spanish Film Festival (ESFF) for the fifth year running, we would like to invite 

you once more to participate in our School Programme. In addition, this is the Year of Young People, so we have 

prepared special workshops and screenings that will explore the Spanish language, cinema and youth.  

I am writing to you to know if your school would like to bring any of the students that are studying Spanish as a second 

language, to see one of the following films at the Filmhouse Edinburgh on  9th October at 10am. 

Ayúdame a pasar la noche       Tuesdays, 9th October (10am) 

 

Trailer: https://youtu.be/EhquAq8nL5U 

(+12 Years old) 

A family is at its breaking point. Dad kicked mom out the house because she has a gambling addiction, the older child's 

fiancee wants to cancel their wedding, and the youngest child believes he can fix his family and bring them back 

together. An accident will make everyone reconsider their decisions. 

The cost for the film is £3 per student, teachers free.  

To book the tickets contact directly with Education Scotland at the Filmhouse: education@cmi-scotland.co.uk 

 

Spanish Workshops and a Street Food  Market  

 

Also, we wish to announce that the Edinburgh Spanish Film Festival will be hosting a couple of interactive Spanish 

Workshops and a Street Food Market on Potterrow, provided by the local Spanish shops and restaurants in Edinburgh.  

 

Where: Potterrow Centre, George Square              Date: October 4th and 9th from 12pm until 3 pm. 

We would like to attend to the workshop: 

 

We are ___ (number of children) ________ children from ________ (name of the school) __________ School. 

 

Please let us know if you wish to attend and/or book pack Spanish lunches £3. 
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The lunches will include a soft drink and one of the following options (please inform us of any dietary requirements): 

 

● Spanish potatoes omelette Sandwich (bocadillo) 

● Chicken / vegetarian Paella  

● Ham/ Cheese Sandwich (bocadillo)  

● Meatballs 

 

We would like to book pack lunches for____ (number of children) __________________children. 

 

We are particularly excited about this event, as we think it can be a great opportunity for your students to improve their 

language skills and knowledge of Spanish culture.  

The workshop will include a Spanish language workshop with professional Spanish teachers from Learn en el Patio 

Language Academy and learning café (https://www.learnenelpatio.com/) and an audio-visual workshop lead by Pilar 

Garcia de Leaniz a Spanish artist, MA in illustration and Artist in Residence at Edinburgh College of Art 

(http://pilargarciadeleaniz.com/) 

To book and confirm your film tickets, please email info.esff@ed.ac.uk. We would be very grateful if you could reply by 

5th July or the end of August at the latest as spaces are limited. Tickets will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. I hope you find the programme appealing and suitable for 

your students. Thank you for your time and collaboration. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

ESFF Team 
Please follow us, and get your mates to follow on:  

Twitter: @_esff  

Instagram: @_esff 

Facebook: facebook.com/edinburghspanishfilmfestival 

Web: edinburghspanishfilmfestival.com. 
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